选择泰迪英语的理由

15篇经典试题的集中训练,达到考前迅速提分的 习规律、方法、技巧的总结。 ●%以上的

● 主编/陈忠富

破

品牌策划/天下智

南方出版社

泰迪英语 TIDE ENGLISH

图书在版编目 (CIP) 数据

中考阅读理解终极冲刺/陈忠富主编. 一海口:南方出版社,2008.8 ISBN 978-7-80760-228-6

I. 中··· Ⅱ. 陈··· Ⅲ. 英语一阅读教学—初中—升学参考资料 Ⅳ. G634. 413

中国版本图书馆 CIP 数据核字 (2008) 第 107695 号

品牌策划: 蔡元恒丛书策划: 边相宇

丛书编辑部: 赵 华 孟 婷 张文娟 郝晓涵

李 瑞 王士娟 周海霞 李建君

王 静 陈紫微 张永利

中考阅读理解终极冲刺 陈忠富 主编

责任编辑: 孟 婷 封面设计: 李子奇 出 版 者: 南方出版社

邮政编码: 570208

地 址:海南省海口市和平大道70号

电 话: (0898) 66160822 传 真: (0898) 66160830

印刷:北京中科印刷有限公司 开本: 880×1230 1/32

印 张: 7.5

字 数: 210 千字

版 次: 2008年8月第1版 2008年8月第1次印刷

书 号: ISBN 978-7-80760-228-6

定 价: 12.80元

泰迪英语 2008书目

一 读写系列

- (1)《英语读写周计划》 (七年级上)
- (2)《英语读写周计划》 (八年级上)
- (3)《中考英语读写周计划》
- (4)《英语读写周计划》 (高一上)
- (5)《英语读写周计划》 (高二上)
- (6)《高考英语读写周计划》

一 写作系列

- (1)《英语写作倍速专练》(七年级上)
- (2)《英语写作倍速专练》(八年级上)
- (3)《中考英语写作倍速专练》
- (4)《英语写作倍速专练》(高一上)
- (5)《英语写作倍速专练》(高二上)
- (6)《高考英语写作倍速专练》

三 词汇系列

- (1)《中考词汇巅峰集训》
- (2)《高考词汇巅峰集训》
- (3)《初中必备词汇完全攻略》
- (4)《高中必备词汇完全攻略》
- (5)《中考考点词汇一点通》
- (6)《高考考点词汇一点通》
- (7)《中考词汇分阶规范释析》
- (8)《高考词汇分阶规范释析》

四 随身行系列

- (1)《中考英语知识清单随身行》
- (2)《高考英语知识清单随身行》

五 专项突破系列

- (1)《专项突破系列—中考听力终极揭秘》
- (2)《专项突破系列一高考听力终极揭秘》
- (3)《专项突破系列一中考听力终极冲刺》
- (4)《专项突破系列一高考听力终极冲刺》
- (5)《专项突破系列—中考语法终极揭秘》
- (6)《专项突破系列一高考语法终极揭秘》
- (7)《专项突破系列一中考语法终极冲刺》
- (8)《专项突破系列一高考语法终极冲刺》
- (9)《专项突破系列—中考写作终极揭秘》
- (10)《专项突破系列一高考写作终极揭秘》
- (11)《专项突破系列—中考阅读理解终极揭秘》
- (12)《专项突破系列一高考阅读理解终极揭秘》
- (13)《专项突破系列—中考阅读理解终极冲刺》
- (14)《专项突破系列—高考阅读理解终极冲刺》
- (15)《专项突破系列—中考完形填空终极揭秘》
- (16)《专项突破系列—高考完形填空终极揭秘》
- (17)《专项突破系列—中考完形填空终极冲刺》 (18)《专项突破系列—高考完形填空终极冲刺》

六 限时阅读系列

- (1)《英语限时阅读随堂练》 (七年级上)
- (2)《英语限时阅读随堂练》 (八年级上)
- (3)《英语限时阅读随堂练》(九年级)
- (4)《英语限时阅读随堂练》(高一上)
- (5)《英语限时阅读随堂练》(高二上)
- (6)《英语限时阅读随堂练》(高三)

七 语法工具书系列

- (1)《初中教材语法精解随身备》
- (2)《高中教材语法精解随身备》

泰迪英语国际研发中心诚招优秀的英语教师合作,联手打造中国最具影响力的英语教辅品牌。 有意合作的老师请和我们联系,我们期待与您的合作。

咨询电话: (010)88552828 - 421/联系人: 边老师/电子邮箱: susan4137082@163.com

汤普森太太是一位小学老师。在开学第一天,她就对班上的五年级学生说了一句谎话。就像大多数老师一样,她对学生们说,她会一视同仁地爱班上的每一个学生。但这是不可能的,因为坐在第一排的是泰迪·斯托达德。

汤普森太太注意到,泰迪的表现并不好,他不合群,衣服很脏,总是不洗澡,而且泰迪总是郁郁寡欢。汤普森太太也乐于在他的作业本上用红笔打上大大的"叉",并批上"不及格"。学校规定,老师要阅读以前的老师对每一个学生的评语。当她读到泰迪的记录时,她吃了一惊。泰迪一年级老师的评语是:"泰迪是一个开朗、聪明的孩子。作业整洁,仪表良好,善与人相处。"他的二年级老师的评语是:"泰迪是一个优秀的学生,深受同学爱戴,但他并不快乐,因为他的母亲患了重病。"他的三年级老师的评语是:"他母亲的亡故给他的打击很大。他很努力,但他的父亲对他毫不关心。"泰迪的四年级老师的评语:"泰迪安失了学习兴趣。他不合群,有时在课上打瞌睡。"

现在,汤普森太太知道了问题所在,她为自己感到羞愧。当她收到学生们的圣诞礼物时,她更感到无地自容了。在系着美丽缎带的色彩鲜艳的礼物中,只有泰迪的礼物是用杂货店的纸袋包的。汤普森太太打开泰迪的礼物时,她发现,里面是一只掉了几颗水晶石的手镯和一瓶只剩四分之一的香水。一些学生发出嘲笑声,但她却赞叹说:"手镯很漂亮。"她把手镯戴在手上,并在手腕上洒了一些香水,同学们的笑声停止了。那天泰迪放学后留了下来,他对老师说:"汤普森太太,今天你闻起来就像我妈妈一样。"在孩子们放学后,她独自哭了一小时。从那天开始,她不再是教书,而是开始教孩子。

汤普森太太对泰迪尤其关心。在她的辅导和鼓励下,泰迪飞速进步。学期结束时,泰迪已成为班上最好的学生之一。尽管她说过,她会对同学们一视同仁,但她还是对泰迪关爱有加。一年后,她在门缝里发现一张泰迪写的纸条,上面说,她依然是他所遇到的最好的老师。六年过去了,她收到一封泰迪的信。信上说,他已高中毕业,是班上第三名,而且,她仍然是他所遇到的最好的老师。又过了四年,她又收到了泰迪的信,信上说,尽管他遇到许多麻烦,但他依然在上学,并且成绩优异,很快就要大学毕业了。他向她保证,她仍然是他所遇到的他最喜欢的、最好的老师。又是四年过去了,她又收到泰迪的来信。这次他解释说,他获得了博士学位,他决定继续深造。他还说,她依然是他所遇到的他最喜欢的、最好的老师。

但故事并没有就此结束。那年春天他又寄来了一封信。泰迪说,他正在准备结婚。他说,几年前他父亲去世了。他问汤普森太太是否愿意参加他的婚礼,并坐在通常为新郎母亲所留的位子上。当然,汤普森太太同意了。那天,她戴上了那只掉了几粒水晶的手镯,她洒的香水正是泰迪母亲所用的同样的香水。他们互相拥抱。泰迪在汤普森太太耳边低声说道:"谢谢你,汤普森太太,谢谢你信任我,非常感谢你让我觉得自己很重要。"汤普森太太热泪盈眶,她轻声告诉泰迪:"泰迪,应该是我谢谢你。是你教会了我,我可以让自己变得很重要。

我以前并不知道如何教书,直到我遇到了你。"

比为试读,需要完整PDF请访问: www.ertongbook.com

新的英语课程标准明确指出:"英语课程的学习,既是学生通过英语学习和实践活动,逐步掌握英语知识和技能,提高语言实际运用能力的过程;又是他们磨砺意志、陶冶情操、拓展视野、丰富生活经历、开发思维能力、发展个性和提高人文素养的过程。"它的主要任务是:

"激发和培养学生学习英语的兴趣,使学生树立自信心,养成良好的学习习惯以及形成有效的学习策略,发展自主学习的能力和合作精神;使学生掌握一定的英语基础知识和听、说、读、写技能,形成一定的综合语言运用能力;培养学生的观察、记忆、思维、想象力和创新精神;帮助学生了解世界和中西方文化的差异"。

阅读是英语学习中的一个重要组成部分,阅读理解能力是英语学习中的一项重要能力,无论小考还是大考,阅读理解都是英语考卷中的重要组成部分,不仅所占分值比例逐年加大,而且题型多样。阅读是很多考生困惑的内容之一。为了使考生顺利通过阅读这一关、为满足同学和老师们的期盼,在顺应新形势的情况下,我们特意组织教学一线知名教师编写了《中考阅读理解终极冲刺》这本书。

众里寻她千百度——教辅图书种类繁多,琳琅满目,但真正系统辅导英语阅读理解的很少,称得上精品的更是凤毛麟角。《中考阅读理解终极冲刺》便是其中的佼佼者。

本书有30个模拟冲刺,共150篇阅读理解。主要针对九年级的学生和其他英语爱好者来编写,本书的特点有:

1. 根据教育部最新颁布的英语课程标准编写文章难度与新课标对九年级的阅读要求相吻合、, , 内容的安排遵循由易到难、由浅入深的原则。 体裁全面实用,题材靠近中考,还有大量09年

的中考预测题。本书明显的特点是:掌握技巧多积累,实战演练巧提高!

- 2. 本书所选取阅读材料的题材非常广泛,主要包括社会生活类、 人物故事类、趣味故事类、寓言故事类、文娱体育类、科普知识类、生活感悟类、饮食健康类、史地常识类、文化教育类等方面的内容。本书能够开拓同学们的视野、激发同学们的阅读兴趣。同学们会在阅读的同时得到享受,在享受的同时提高能力。本书融知识性和趣味性于一体,是广大中学生及英语初学者的良好的辅助材料以及中考备考的特殊材料。
- 3. 本书设置了详细的解题指导。在具体的试题讲解中根据不同的文章类型和设题特点给出了有针对性的做题方法。在每道题中先以试题所属题型进行总结,再针对考点进行详细分析,并在部分试题中找到关键词,使同学们更加清晰、容易地了解答案所在。

为了检测学生阅读理解的程度,我们在每篇短文后提供短文体裁和题材、短文难度、单词量、阅读时间和答题时间,为广大考生和英语学习爱好者提供了良好的训练平台。

一本好书可以助人成功!本书编写的终极目标是使你成为英语通。

本书在编写的过程中,由于时间紧、任务重,难免会出现疏漏,希望广大的读者朋友批评指正。



模拟冲刺	1	(1)
模拟冲刺	2	(5)
模拟冲刺	3	 (10	1)
模拟冲刺	4	 (14)
模拟冲刺	5.	 (19	1)
模拟冲刺	6	 (24	1)
模拟冲刺	7	 (28	1)
模拟冲刺	8	(34	1)
模拟冲刺	9	(38	3)
模拟冲刺	10	 (43	,)
模拟冲刺	11	 (48	3)
模拟冲刺	12	(54	1)
模拟冲刺	13	 (59)
模拟冲刺	14		64	1)
模拟冲刺	15	(70)
模拟冲刺	16	 (75	5)
模拟冲刺	17	(81	1)
模拟冲刺	18	 (80	6)
模拟冲刺	19	 (9:	1
模拟冲刺	20	 . (9	6
尴尬 油南	121	 . ((10	1

And he was often visited it to p p p in the it meet inem. Some visitors

A

体裁	题材	难度	词数	建议用时	实际用时	正确率
记叙文	趣味故事	**	220	5'		

One day a little mouse was thirsty. He went out and looked around for water. He climbed up onto a table and saw a jar on it. The mouth of the jar was small.

The little mouse looked inside the jar. "Ah, there is a little milk in it. That's great. "So he squeezed(挤) into it. He drank and drank. After he ate his fill, he discovered that his stomach had become too big to come out of the jar. Then he shouted, "Hurry up and help me, my friend."

Just then a cat was coming up to the table. When he heard this, the cat jumped onto the table and caught hold of the jar. "Aha, are you going to run away? It's not so easy. You will be my nice lunch."

The little mouse was very clever. He thought for a moment and said, "Brother Cat, you mustn't roll(滚动) the jar."

"Why?" asked the cat.

"I'll be dizzy(头晕),"said the mouse. The said improve the said in the said in

The cat was glad and said that this was what he just wanted to do. So he began to roll the jar hard. Suddenly the jar came down onto the ground and broke into pieces. The little mouse ran away into his hole.

根据短文内容,选择正确答案。

	1. One day a little mouse was looking forbecause he got thirsty.
	A. water B. milk C. food D. cat
)2. When the cat heard the mouse's voice, he quickly. quickly.
	A. ran away are seem fabile of Sec. B. jumped onto it
	C. caught the mouse D. caught hold of the jar
)3. The mouse told the cat the jar.
	A. take away B. not to roll C. break D. to roll
()4. When the jar was broken into pieces,
	A. the little mouse was killed B. the cat caught the mouse
	C. the mouse ran away quickly D. the cat was frightened
()5. From this story we know the mouse was than the cat.
	A. clever B. more clever C. foolish D. more foolish



体裁	题材	难度	词数	建议用时	实际用时	正确率
记叙文	社会生活	**	261	5'		

Mr. Smith lived in a city. He wrote a lot of novels and the young men liked to read them. And he was often visited. It took him much time to meet them. Some visitors talked much with him and at last he was tired of it. He told his servant to stop the strangers from disturbing him.

One morning he was writing a novel while the door was knocked at. He hoped to finish writing it as soon as possible and had no time to meet anybody. He told the servant he did not want to be disturbed. The girl opened the door and found it was Mr. Green, one of Mr. Smith's old friends.

"Is Mr. Smith at home, Mabel?" asked Mr. Green.

She wanted to let him in but suddenly remembered what she was told.

"Sorry, Mr. Green," said the girl. "He's gone out."

"Where has he gone?"

"I don't know," at east the after the sense or gul por expend bed domests and rest

"When will he come back?"

"Sorry, he didn't tell me about it."

Mr. Green had to leave. That afternoon Mr. Smith finished his novel and wanted to apologize(道歉) to his friend. He got there and shouted, "Is Mr. Green in?"

Mr. Green heard it was his friend. He remembered what happened that morning. He didn't open the door and answered, "Sorry, I'm not in."

"I've heard it's you, Mr. Green."

"I believed your servant this morning," said Mr. Green.

"But you don't believe your friend now!" 根据短文内容, 选择正确答案。)6. Mr. Smith wouldn't meet the visitors because A. he wanted to have a good rest B. he liked to stay at home alone C. he hated to make friends with others D. he had little time to talk with the visitors)7. Mr. Smith hurried to _____, so he didn't meet anybody that morning. A. finish his novel B. have a good rest C. write a letter D. wait for his friend)8. Mr. Smith told his servant not to let anybody in because A. he didn't believe his friend B. he didn't know it was Mr. Green C. he had no time to talk with anybody

D. he was afraid someone would read his novel

Whatever is worth doing is worth doing well.

()9. Why didn't Mabel let Mr. Green in? Because	er di
	A. she hated him	
	D. L. 1:1.5 L. Spend Vine base bases of the	

B. she didn't know him

C. she wouldn't make Mr. Smith angry

D. she didn't know he was Mr. Smith's friend

) 10. , so he returned home.

A. Mr. Green believed Mabel

B. Mr. Green changed his mind

C. Mr. Green was angry with his friend

D. Mr. Green wouldn't disturb his friend

体裁	题材	难度	词数	建议用时	实际用时	正确率
记叙文	社会生活	**	297	6'	3. 经验证	

Old Jackie lived in a small mountain village. He had a small piece of farm and a thin old donkey. He worked hard on the farm and wanted a good harvest. One summer there was little rain and the farm was dry. The crops were very bad and he got little food. He was very sad and had to live a very poor life. Neither he nor his donkey had enough food. Sometimes he was hungry and he gave his donkey less food and after two days it looked just the same, he said to himself, "The donkey is now used to living on almost nothing. " ballandari had

Every day Old Jackie gave the donkey a little food until it hardly ate anything.

Then one day Old Jackie had nothing to eat. He had to cut down a small tree behind his house and was going to sell it in the market and buy some food for himself. When he put the tree on the donkey's back, it suddenly fell to the ground and couldn't stand up any longer.

"How unlucky I am!" Old Jackie began to cry. "Just when my donkey had got used to eating hardly anything, it came to the end of its days in the world!"

根据短	文内容,选择正确答案。
	11. Old Jackie hardly gave his donkey anything to eat because
	A. it was too old to work B. he didn't like it any longer
	C. it could work without any food D. he had little food
)	12. That autumn Old Jackie did his best and an interest of souther fan yal W
	A. to make his donkey eat nothing
	B. to make himself eat less food
	C. to look for some food for his donkey
	D. to save some food for his donkey
)	13. Old Jackie thought
	A. he could live without any food
	A. to make his donkey eat nothing B. to make himself eat less food C. to look for some food for his donkey

B. his donkey had got used to eating nothing

C. he could get something to eat for himself

D. his donkey couldn't work for him

)14. The donkey fell to the ground suddenly because _____.

A. the tree was very heavy

C. it was too old to live the dimes all saw on work fabilities at

D. it was too hungry to carry it asked because all one

) 15. As , Old Jackie began to cry. Made and the A

A. he had nothing to eat

B. he would live alone from then on the world start of the start of th

C. his donkey was dving

D. he couldn't take the tree to the market

体裁	题材	难度	词数	建议用时	实际用时	正确率
记叙文	人物故事	**	280	6'	新型会技	文粉店

Mr. Green lives in a small town. He works in a clothing factory. The boss makes him and his workmates work more but pays them less.

One day, when Mr. Green got home, he was very tired. As soon as he had supper, he lay down and soon went to sleep. About four hours later he was waken up by a terrible shout. He got up quickly and saw his wife crying on the bed.

"What's wrong with you, dear?" Mr. Green asked in a hurry.

"Oh, my head!" Mrs. Green called out. "I've got a bad headache!"

Mr. Green was too afraid to know what to do.

"Doctor, send for a doctor at once!" the woman went on crying. Mr. Green has neither a car nor a telephone. He had to run to the hospital. Ten minutes later a doctor came with his medical kit. He got off his car and told Mr. Green to wait outside and he went in the bedroom.

Before long the doctor came out and said, "Can you bring a screwdriver(起子), please?"

Mr. Green found a screwdriver and handed it to him. Soon he wanted a pair of plies (钳子) and a hammer. But the woman cried even more loudly inside. At last Mr. Green had to ask, "What on earth is the matter with my wife, Doctor?"

"I'm sorry I don't know," said the doctor. "I haven't opened my medical kit yet!"

"Why not tell me to bring the key here?" his sukes, bits among that I all

"Hey!" the doctor shouted angrily. "You should tell me about it earlier!" 根据短文内容,完成下列句子。

16. That evening Mr. Green went to sleep soon because

17. Mr. Green went to the hospital and returned home

18. The doctor wanted the screwdriver, piles and hammer to

19. The woman cried even more loudly because was more way have a long to the same of the s

20. The doctor became angry because

Whatever is worth doing is worth doing well.

E

体裁	题材	难度	词数	建议用时	实际用时	正确率
议论文	生活感悟	**	148	4'1 51		

阅读下面短文,根据所给语境,按要求完成下列各题。

We all want ____ (make) good use of our time, but how can we do so? The following suggestions may be useful to you.

Plan the use of your time beforehand (预先). Without planning, you will probably do too many things at the same time, yet achieve nothing or too little. ②细心的计划是节约时间的钥匙.

Avoid idle(无价值的) waiting. Idle waiting can eat up hours and days of our precious(宝贵的)time. Try ③_____(get) into the habit of carrying a book with you. When you sit in the waiting-room at the railway station or the hospital, you can read a few pages of the book.

Keep things in their places. Looking for your book or pen for an hour is a ④______ (pain) experience. Keep things in their places so that you can ⑤______ find them.

The work of today must be done today. You have to understand that if you have work not to be done today, you will have more for tomorrow, and still more for the day after tomorrow. If you put off today's work till tomorrow, tomorrow's work will be delayed.

- 21. 完成①处动词填空:
- 22. 将②处画线句子翻译成英语:
- 23. 完成③处动词填空:_
- 24. 完成④处动词填空:
- 25. 完成⑤处所给词填空:

模拟冲刺2

A

体裁	题材	难度	词数	建议用时	实际用时	正确率
说明文	科普知识	**	229	5'		

Some day you may go to the moon. A tall rocket will take you into space. The rocket flies a long way to a space station. You will stop there for a short time. Then a big space-ship will take you to the moon.

About three days later, the ship slowly goes down and gets to the moon. You are now on the moon, but you cannot leave your moon ship. You must put on a space suit for the moon is very hot in the day and very cold at night. If you don't wear a space suit you can't live there. You jump out of the moon ship and begin to walk. The moon is much smaller than the earth. The things on the moon are lighter than those on the earth. You jump high in the air every time you take a step.

The moon moves slowly, so one day on the moon is as long as two weeks on the

earth and one night is just as long as two weeks on the earth. It never rains on the moon, and everything on the moon is dry. There are no trees or other living things of any kind. There is nothing to do there. The earth is a far better place to live on, but scientists are trying to make the best of the moon.

根据短文内容,回答下列问题。

- 1. What will take you into space?
- 2. How long will you stop in a space station?
- 3. Can you leave your moon ship when you are on the moon?
- 4. How is the weather on the moon?
- 5. Are the things on the earth heavier than those on the moon?

			B			
体裁	题材	难度	词数	建议用时	实际用时	正确率
记叙文	趣味故事	**	285	6'	This may beg	il ivorsom

Have you ever heard of the story of the monster of the Loch Ness?

In the north of Scotland, there is a long, narrow lake. This is Loch Ness. Loch is the Scotlish word for "lake".

It is said that there is a big, strange creature living in Loch Ness. Local people believed in this creature. They spoke of it as "the beastie (动物) in the Loch". Most of the time, they said, the beastie lived underwater. But once in a while it came to the surface. What was it? No one could say, for no one ever got a good look at it.

Many visitors went to see the Loch and heard about the beastie, and some believed they had caught sight of(瞥见)it.

One of these sightings was written up for a newspaper. When the editor read the story, he said, "If it's big, we'll have to call it a monster." That was how the beastie in the Loch became the Loch Ness Monster.

More and more stories made the monster famous. But many readers thought it was a joke. They thought the Scots had invented monster to draw tourists to the Loch. The monster was said to be 20 or 30 or 50 feet long. There was a long neck with a small head. Sometimes the back looked like an overturned boat. Some said it swam by using its powerful tail.

The monster seemed shy. It never attacked boats or people. Any noise caused it to disappear. Sometimes the Loch Ness Monster sank silently from sight.

Whatever is worth doing is worth doing well.

()6. What's the meaning of the word" Loch"?
	A. Monster. B. Lake. C. Boat. D. Creature.
()7. People said that the creature lived most of the time
	A. in a cave B. on the water C. near the bank D. underwater
()8. How did people who saw the monster describe it?
	A. They thought it was a trick.
	B. They agreed it looked like a big fish.
	C. They thought it was a kind of ancient creature.
	D. They had different ideas of what it looked like.
()9. How did most people feel about the story of the monster?
	A. They became afraid. B. They didn't believe it.
	C. They became angry. D. They became sad.

()10. According to the story what did the monster do when people came near?

A. It attacked at them. B. It took no notice of them.

C. It kept away from them.

D. It tried to make friends with them.

体裁	题材	难度	词数	建议用时	实际用时	正确率
记叙文	社会生活	**	217	5'	dairle slooge	ame

David is eight now. Two years ago he began to go to school but he's still in Grade One. His parents often tell him to study hard and be a good boy, but he doesn't listen to them. He's often late for class and doesn't do his homework. Sometimes he bullies (欺 负) the younger classmates. And nobody wants to play with him.

One afternoon Mrs. Turner, their teacher, told David and the other students to carry some water for the flowers. They came to the pool. David wanted to push John into it. John found it earlier and when David ran to him, he jumped out of the way and David himself fell into the water. All the children began to laugh at him. He felt shy but couldn't tell Mrs. Turner about it.

After school David got home. His mother cooked supper in the kitchen and didn't find his wet clothes.

"This afternoon a boy fell into the pool, Mummy," David said outside. "All the children laughed but me!"

The woman heard this and was happy. She said, "You're a good boy now! But who fell into the pool?"

1, answered the boy.	
根据短文内容,选择正确答案。	

()11. Sometimes David bullied some children because

A. they don't help him B. they aren't afraid of him

C. they're better than him D. they're younger than him

() 12. David fell into the pool because
	A. he was too young B. he carried much water
	C. John was quicker than him D. John was stronger than hi
()13. David didn't tell Mrs. Turner about it because
	A. it wasn't John's fault
	B. the teacher didn't like him was advass only along his wolf
	C. he was afraid of the teacher
	D. he didn't want the teacher to help him should be one world.
() 14. The word "but" in the fourth paragraph means
	A. 但是 B. 除了 C. 可是 D. 不过
()15. The woman was happy because and he a signed soon belowful.
	A. her son was all right I brade sureded wed? A
	B. her son didn't laugh at his classmate
	C. her son carried water for the flowers
	D. she thought her son became a good boy and an Assagna if A

体裁	题材	难度	词数	建议用时	实际用时	正确率
说明文	社会生活	**	294	6'	特朗	

Some people think only school children do not agree with their parents, however, it is not true.

Communication is a problem for parents and children of all ages. If it's hard for you to communicate with your parents, don't worry about it. Here are some advice for you to bridge the generation gap(消除代沟).

Don't argue with your parents. Don't get to your parents when you are angry. Your parents probably won't consider your ideas if you are shouting at them. And you can't express yourself well if you are angry. Go to some place to cool off. Make sure you understand why you are unhappy. Then think about what you want to say to your parents. If you don't think you can speak to them at the moment, try writing a letter.

Try to reach a compromise (和解). Perhaps you and your parents disagree on something. You can keep your disagreement and try your best to accept each other. Michael's mother didn't agree with him about buying a motorcycle. They argued over it. But they finally came to a compromise. Michael bought the motorcycle, but only drove it on certain days.

Of course, your parents might refuse to compromise on something. In these situations, it is especially important to show love and respect to them. Showing respect will keep your relationship strong.

Talk about your values. The values of your parents are probably different from those of your own. Tell your parents what you care about and why. Understanding your values might help them see your purposes in life.

A good relationship with your parents can make you a better and happier person. It